
 
   
Date: 2015-12-23  
 
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: MSQ-CMBT00; Granted on 12/01/2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We regret to inform you that due to product specification revision, we have submitted 
the wrong Software Operating Descriptio_rev exhibit to the filing.  
 
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to 
supersede the exhibit described as Software Operating Description_rev 2. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 
Jackson Yen, Associate Vice President 
Tel: +886-2-28987364 
Fax: +886-2-28943447 
E-mail: Jackson_yen@asus.com 
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